
Langham Village School Newsletter November 2022 

A place for fun, creativity, friendship, ambition and discovery 

To contact school please email office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk or phone 01328 830377 

For information and school polices check our website:   http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/ 

Thank you for all the donations for  

The Food  Bank 

 

After School 

Clubs  

Mon— Art Club (Amber, Quartz, 

Jet) 

Tue—Multi Sports (Amber, 

Quartz, Jet) 

Wed— Lego club (Amber, 

Quartz, Jet) 

Thurs— Football  (Amber) 

Fri— Football (Quartz and Jet) 

Club letters for after half term will 

be on the website. If you would like 

paper copies please ask. 

We are looking for a Parent Governor.  

Governors offer strategic guidance, rather 
than getting involved in the operational 

aspects of a school. This involves: 

 Working with other board members to 

plan the school’s strategic direction. 

 Overseeing the school’s financial 

performance, ensuring money is well-
spent. 

 Holding the head teacher to account. 

 

A governor’s relationship with the school’s 

leadership team involves challenging 

existing processes to drive school 

improvement.  

Governors attend around six meetings per 

year. Becoming a governor requires drive 

and commitment, you’ll enjoy many 

professional and personal rewards, including 

career development opportunities and the 

chance to support our children’s futures. 

If you are interested or would like more detail 

please contact Mrs. Kossowicz. 

Information 

about our 

Governors can be found here: 

http://

www.langhamvillageschool.com/

governors/ 

Our Governors are: 

Tom Dye (Chair), Maggie Broad, Kate 

Jackson, Harriet Clark, Jo Green, Chris 

Carroll, Emma Childs, Polly Kossowicz 

Forest Schools—Tuesday afternoon 

Year 4 will be taking part in weekly Forest Schools sessions after half term. Please 

send suitable clothing and boots in a bag. 

Food and Nutrition—Tuesday afternoon 

Year 3 will be cooking after half term on a Tuesday afternoon. 

Classroom Connect  

19th October  

(3.10—4.00) 

Please ask your children to show you 

round their classroom and look at the 

work they have produced this half 

term.  

Table Manners 

We are continuing to work 

on the correct use of a knife 

and fork and good manners 

whilst eating our lunch. Lots 

of children have earned a 

sticker and  are learning 

how to use their knife and 

fork correctly. 

Reading 

Please support your 

child’s reading by 

hearing them read at least 3 times a 

week and discussing the content of 

the book. 

 

The Friends of Langham School  
Invite you to a Halloween Party 

 
31st Oct  

3.30—5.30 
Langham Village 

Hall 

We loved our BMX 

workshop, look out for 

photos on the website. 

We learned how to 

persevere and not give 

up, and learning from 

failure  - Flearning! 



 

Langham Village School Newsletter October 2022 

 

Autumn Term Dates  to remember: 

19th Oct—Classroom Connect – An opportunity for parents and carers to see the classrooms and their children’s work. 

(3.10 – 4.00) 

20th Oct—Crucial Crew (Year 6) - This is a safety event aimed at Year 6 and will take place at Gresham’s School. They will 

travel by mini bus. Permission required. (free) 

21st Oct—INSET day - This is a teacher training day, no school. 

24th—28th Oct—Half term 

31st Oct—Back to school 

31st Oct — Halloween Party at the Village Hall (3.30—5.30) organised by the Friends 

1st Nov— Prayer Space Workshop – This is during the school day. The children will be learning about the Good 

Samaritan. 

3rd Nov—School Photos (Individual & siblings) 

7th— Amber Class Trip to Holkham—This is a geography  and science trip. The children will travel by coach. Permission 

and a contribution towards the cost will be required. 

8th Nov—Tag Rugby Tournament – A team of Jet Class children will be chosen to take part in this tournament at Langham 

11th Nov—Flu vaccines - Letters will be sent out to explain the process. 

15th Nov – Library Visit (Coral Class) – The children will visit Wells library on the mini bus. (free) 

17th Nov—Skipping Workshop - This is during the school day with each class having a session. Skipping ropes will be 

available to purchase. The day will end with a presentation that parents can come to in the playground (weather 

permitting).  

25th Nov— Norwich Castle Trip (Quartz) – This is a history trip. The children will travel by coach. Permission and a 

contribution towards the cost will be required. 

29th Nov—Basketball Tournament - This is a tournament at Blakeney School, a team of children will be chosen from Jet 

Class to attend, they will travel by mini bus. (free) 

6th Dec—Coral Class to see Fakenham Christmas trees. The children will travel by mini bus to see the trees during the 

school day. Permission and a contribution will be required. 

8th Dec—Flu Vaccines - Letters will be sent out to explain the process. 

12th Dec—Nativity Play (5.30) – This includes the whole school and will be held at Alderman Peel High School. You will be 

invited to attend and children will need to be at the high school for 5.00pm ready to perform. 

16th Dec—Last day of term 

4th Jan—Back to school 

13th—17th Feb—Half term 

  

To contact the school please email office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk or phone 01328 830377 

For information and school polices check our website:   http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/ 

A place for fun, creativity, friendship, ambition and discovery 


